
First Year 2021 – 2022 

 

First Year Applications 2021 – 2022 

CBS Charleville sent out offers for First Year on Thursday 12th of November.  

 

If I received an offer?  

If you received a letter of offer, you must reply by filling out the acceptance form and 

returning it by post, email or in person to CBS Charleville by Friday the 20th of November if 

you want a place for your son.  

If we do not receive forms by 20th November, we will start giving places to those who are on 

our waiting list.  

 

What if my application was late?  

Applications received after the 30th of October 2020 are deemed late applications. All late 

applicants are placed on a waiting list and you will hear from us after the 20th of November.  

 

I sent in my form in on time but did not get a letter or email  

If you applied for a place in CBS Charleville but did not receive a letter you need to contact 

the office in CBS Charleville on (063) 81789.  

 

Round 2 Offers  

Our second round offers of places will issue on Thursday 26th of November.  


